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From 1960 Mainini & Associati
works beside enterpreneurs.
We operate together in legal,
tax, turnarounds, governance
and business plans, to M&A
and IPO on the market.
✓ From the city, on the 

territory and for the 
territory

✓ More than 50 
professionals, divided into 
specific areas of 
competence

✓ Boutique law firm
✓ Professionalism and 

reliability
✓ Personally engagement by 

Partners

www.studiomainini.com

Mainini & Associati
Legal and tax advice for companies.

From the city to the territory.

Tel. 029700061

milano@studiomainini.it

Mainini & Associati assists
companies in day-by-day
operations.
Furthermore, Mainini &
Associati has been involved in
several M&A deals in food-
logistics and food-packaging
verticality, not to mention
cosmetics and pharmaceutical
industry, aiming at growing
through external acquisitions.

Mainini & Associati supports
several companies in food,
entertainment, beauty and
cosmetics industries.

Milano - Roma – Torino -
Monza - Magenta - Salerno
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